
 

 

Moretown Planning Commission 
Minutes 

February 21, 2017 
6:30 PM 

Moretown Town Offices 
 
Present: Members Karen Horn, Dara Torre, John Schmeltzer. Alternate Deb Feldman. 
 
Karen called the meeting to order at 6:40. 
 
No members of the public were present. 
 
The Commission discussed the possibility of Village Designation in the village and at 
the corner of Rt. 100 and 2. Village Designation provides tax incentives for private 
entities redeveloping or developing properties and priority for grant funding to 
municipalities. The Commission will prepare an application for the village first. 
 
Dara reminded members of the Moretown sidewalk grant. The first phase is from 
General Store to Hurdle Rd.  The match is from the Deer yard fund. Dara expects the 
project may happen this summer. 
 
Dara made a motion to approve the minutes of February 7. John seconded the 
motion, which was unanimously approved. 
 
Karen told the planning commission that she had answered the survey from the 
regional commission on energy and sent the response to the planning commission. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:30. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Horn 
2/21/17 
 
 
 
 
 


